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Sarah Leach

To: Glenn Oliver
Subject: RE: Request for Revised Noise By-law Exemption

From: Glenn Oliver   
Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 8:10 PM 
To: Sarah Leach <SLeach@pelham.ca> 
Subject: Re: Request for Revised Noise By-law Exemption 
 
Hi as requested I am sending a revision to my noise bylaw exemption request for May 
22, 2022. I am requesting an exemption from noise bylaw 3130(2010), Section 2 as 
amended by-law 3808(2016) which prohibits the amplification of sound “at all times”.  
The band that will be playing is my son's band. It is a three piece band and consists of 
drums, guitar, bass guitar and vocals. They will be playing classic rock tunes. The event 
is for my 60th birthday and there will be thirty to forty family members and friends 
attending ranging in age from one to eighty-six. 
I have been in touch with several neighbours and have not had any objections and plan 
to invite some of the immediate ones.  
As stated in my first letter the band would not be playing past 8 PM. I planned this in 
consideration of people with small children in the neighbourhood. 
 
Regards, 
Glenn 


